
Immigrant and Refugee Commission 
Special session minutes 
Feb. 17th, 2021 
 
Attendees: Shelani, Maria, Amanda, Gina, Ilays, Emmanuel, Karina 
 
Discussion on supporting the letter sent by the LGBTQ Commission regarding SPD 
accountability for their presence in Washington DC during the Jan. 6 capital 
insurrection.  
 
Discussion:  

• We need a response but a letter might not be the best way. There are 
different ways to advocate for accountability 

• Connect with Community Police Commission regarding their response 
• Ask LGBTQ Commission if they have received any response 
• Sign on the letter with a statement that two weeks on, we ask for 

accountability and response  
 
Vote: all voted yes 
 
Next steps: 

• Ask LGBTQ Commission if they have received any response 
• Sign on the letter with a statement that two weeks on, we ask for 

accountability and response  
• Attend CPC meeting 

 


